
From: ibl(71e 

Sent: Friday, July 13, 2012 11:23 AM 
To: 

Subject: LPR Policy Change in Retention Period 

LPR Points of Contact, Effective July 20, 2012 at 1700 EDT, DEA will be decreasing the retention period of 
License Plate Recognition (LPR) repository from two years to six months. From that point on, any positive LPR 
hits should be maintained in your case files to ensure accessibility. If you have ongoing investigations or comt 
cases that require access to data that is older than six months, you should immediately safeguard that data by 
using the PDF expmt feature. If you would like to retain any of your data that is subject to deletion, please 
contact by Wednesday, July 18, 2012 at 703-561 a.o and 
we will make auangements to send it to you or facilitate your requirement. All questions can be directed to 

· · via phone at 202-307 ill.mm or via email at 

Thanks, 
DICE Administrator 

You received this notice because you have an active or a pending DICE accou 11.9 cou at 561 
Phone hours are 7:00am to 6:00pm 

Eastern) or email DICE Admin 
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